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Although there has not been anything specific dealing with technology at the Area level, I 
continue to research technology items that can help our Area advance.  Working with different 
facilities and their setup always make me both a little anxious and a little excited.  This Assembly 
is again different from other sites.  Each site opens up another level of investigation of what the 
needs will be.  This time it is more audio than virtual.  Our equipment list will continue to change 
and become more inclusive as we head to the end of this panel.  I still think we are doing very 
good for it being a new position and new obligations.  I know the next Technology Coordinator 
will have even more ideas.   

As always, if you have questions about technology, or ideas for some training options, please 
feel to reach out to me.  I can’t promise an answer to everything but together we may be able to 
figure it out together. 

 

Connie H. 
Area Technology Coordinator 


